
The special budget meeting was called to order by Supervisor Curnalia on Wednesday, March 1, 2017, at 
9:36 am.  The Pledge of Allegiance was recited. 
 
Members present:  Curnalia, Jennette and Sullivan 
Members absent:  Alden and Peters 
 
Interested persons attending:  Chief Tim Mepham 
 
The anticipated revenues for 2017-2018 fiscal year were reviewed.   
 
Several items were discussed, such as transferring money for the new firetruck payment, etc. 
 
The next budget meeting will be Tuesday, March 7, 2016 at 10:30 am. 
 
Motioned by Sullivan, seconded by Jennette to adjourn the meeting at 10:45 am.  All ayes. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
_________________________________________         ____________________________________ 
William E Curnalia, Supervisor                                              Cheryl L Sullivan, Clerk 
 
 
These minutes are subject to amendment and/or revision at the next scheduled board meeting. 


